
 

October 17, 2022 
 
Families, friends, residents and staff; 
 
We provide this update to inform you that over the weekend 5 staff 
members and a resident tested positive for COVID. During surveillance testing on Monday another 6 
residents tested positive for COVID. This makes a total of 6 active employee COVID cases and 7 active 
resident COVID cases.    
 
We were hoping to return to group activities and communal dining but with the recent number of cases 
we have postponed this until we have stabilized.  
 
As a reminder, Paula Poirier will be hosting a Family Council Meeting on Tuesday, October 18 beginning 
at 6pm. Paula will be hosting the meeting via Zoom so you can participate from the comfort of your own 
home. The Meeting Id is 603 752 1820 and the Password is 8675309. We strongly encourage each 
family and friend of a resident to participate. 
 
Please call or email with questions or concerns.  
 
Jeffrey Lacroix NHA, MLA, FACHCA 
Administrator 

St Vincent de Paul Rehab and Nursing 

29 Providence Ave 

Berlin, NH 03570 

(P) 603-752-1820 

(F) 603-752-5766 


